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WOMEN'S WEEKEND RETREAT
APRIL 26-28

$100 PER TICKET
(SIGN UP ASAP)

: \ R%E FBCSUMRALL.ORG/WOMEN ANNIE

ARMSTRONG
(it EASTER OFFERING

Collected to Date: $2,970.00

[\ FOR NORTH AMERICAN MISSIONS
Our Goal: $10,500.00
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\ 4 First Baptist

Connecting to... Christ ¢ Each Other ¢ The World

Opportunities for Ministry

Sunday

Classic Worship 8:30 AM
Sunday School 9:30 AM
Contemporary Worship 10:30 AM
No Evening Activities

Wednesday

KidMin 6:15 PM
Student Worship 6:15 PM
Prayer Meeting 6:30 PM

Church Office Hours

Monday—Friday
8:00 AM—5:00 PM
(closed 12:00 PM—1:00 PM for lunch)

Financial Secretary Office Hours

Tuesday—Wednesday
8:00 AM—5:00 PM
(closed 12:00 PM—1:00 PM for lunch)

Online Giving
www.fbcsumrall.org/giving

n/fbcsumrall u/fbcsumra]l

Hampton Sims
Minister to Children

Email: hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.320.4942

Reed McDaniel

Minister to Students
Email: reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.452.0127

Mandy Frey, Financial Assistant
Email: mandyfrey@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

Phillip Butler
Minister of Music & Education
Email: phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.516.0699

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary

Email: marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.549.6793

Tim Etheridge, Maintenance
Email: office@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

SERMON NOTES

Our Honduras missions team is again
/ partnering with Expanding Borders to take
> the Good News to the San Pedro Sula area
of Honduras. If you would like to be a part
of this team, it’s not too late. Greg Faler will
EXPANDING meet with team members and those

|
BORDERS interested in going TODAY following the
Contemporary service.

LBA requests donations of canned vegetables & pork & beans this month. You
may bring your donations to the church office or drop them off at Lamar Baptist
Association. They always need toilet tissue & personal care items. If you would
like more info about LBA or would like to
donate your time, call 601.268.7334 or see Missy Mitchell.

GUESTS

Please complete and place in the offering receptacles.

_ firstvisit __visited before ___attend often
__Please update my information (members).

I'M A GUEST OF
| attended the ___ Classic ___ Contemporary Service
NAME

SPOUSE’S NAME
ADDRESS
CELL PHONE
EMAIL ADDRESS:

ARE YOU A MEMBER OF A CHURCH, IF SO,
WHAT CHURCH?

| WOULD LIKE TOBE VISITED ___ YES ___NO
PRAYER REQUESTS/COMMENTS:

| WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION ON:

__ HAVING A PERSONAL RELATIONSHIP
WITH JESUS CHRIST

__ BECOMING A CHURCH MEMBER

__ ENROLLING IN A BIBLE STUDY

___MUSIC MINISTRY

____ADULT MINISTRY

__ STUDENT MINISTRY

___ CHILDREN/PRESCHOOL MINISTRY
March 31, 2024

Angel Patrol for the month of April is Geoff & Kathy Broome (601.270.0630).
If you need assistance or if you want to volunteer,
call the church office or Pat Russell at 601.325.3770.
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